
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 
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A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

I hope that you all had a fun and restful break last week. We ended last half term 
with our group of Always Club guests—thank you to them all for coming along and 
representing the fantastic role models across our school and we look forward to 
welcoming our next group before Easter. 

 

Many children attended our holiday camp over half term with Coach Elley. It was great to see 
them getting fully involved with the activities planned for them—thank you Coach Elley! 

We are lucky at Knighton Mead to have a high quality IT and Computing offer for our pupils, 
particularly after investing in chrome books during the covid related partial school closure. 
Over the next couple of months, I will be working with the TMET IT team to revamp this even 
further to ensure the best possible devices are in school to support the carefully designed cur-
riculum to prepare children with life skills in this area.  

 

Finally, I wanted to mention how much 
year groups enjoyed their places of 
worships visits before half term and 
congratulate them on their impeccable, 
respectful behaviour. 

 

Happy weekend all! 

 

Miss 
Slinger 
 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Primary Leadership Team 

#collaboration #community 

 

We will be fundraising 

for Comic Relief on  

Friday 17th March.  

More details to follow.  

 

A reminder that tickets are on sale for 

the Spring Disco 

until next Friday 

(10th March). You 

can book these 

on the MCAS app.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

kkvkvkvkvk 

Kjhbn 

Tellin                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It's empathy. 

 

Date:  3/3/23   Issue: 23               Principal: Miss J Slinger 

Upcoming Dates 
Fri 10th March—Book Fair arrives 

at school (until 15th March) 

Monday 13th March at 3.15pm—SATs meeting for Y6 

children and families. This will be a chance to ask any 

questions and we will explain the learning the children 

will be covering over the weeks leading up to the as-

sessments. Please wait in the Y5/6 playground at the 

end of the day as the meeting will take place in the Y6 

classroom. 

Wednesday 29th March - Phase 3 Spring Disco 

Thursday 30th March - Phase 2 Spring Disco 

Fri 31st March—End of 

Spring Term 

Mon 17th April—

children return to school 

Congratulations 

goes to Hughenden 

and Lansdowne  

class with a wonder-

ful week of attend-

ance and a huge well done goes to Cavendish 

Class  this week with no late marks. The  Year 6 

class have earnt themselves an extra 10 minutes 

of playtime.   Every child from Nursery to Year 6 

has been given their next attendance reward 

chart to take home today. I look forward to re-

warding more  attendance certificates over the 

coming weeks. Thank you all for your support 

and hard work. Best wishes,  Mrs Edwards  

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No badges this week 

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning 6th March  -  

COURAGE 
 

 

These children will have collected 

house points from adults across 

school for using their character 

muscles well, been great role mod-

els, completing home learning and 

generally being brilliant! 

Class 
% Attend-

ance 

Macaulay 87.6% 

Lansdowne 98.9% 

Richmond 93.6% 

Hughenden 98.9% 

Lothair 94.4% 

Sheriden 95.7% 

Cavendish 95.2% 

Whole 

School At-

tendance  

94.9% 



Leicester Adult Education 

Family Learning  

Family Health and First 
Aid Workshop 

Recovery Position, Bumps and Bandages 

  at Knighton Mead Primary Academy  

Day Time Start Date 

Tuesday 10-12pm 14th March 23 

FREE! 

To enrol on the Family Learning course, fill in the slip below 

or for more information please see or call Mrs Edwards at the 

school office on  

0116 2330666.  


